
Hello, 

 

I was disheartened to hear that the OR House will hear a bill which would significantly weaken 

protections for rays and sharks covered in the recently passed Measure 100. Measure 100 was 

passed by OR voters overwhelmingly in November, with 70% of voters in favor of adding 

protections for endangered species from around the world here in OR. For the House to vote yes 

on HB 3429 it would be going AGAINST what the majority of Oregonians want in terms of 

protection for animals. This is a cause near and dear to many Oregonians hearts, and voting in 

favor of stripping animals of their rights would resonate with them for many years to come. 

Please do not go against OR voters and choose to vote NO on HB 3429. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Megan Gram 

Executive Director, Bend Spay+Neuter Project 

541-617-1010 

www.bendsnip.org 

 

http://www.bendsnip.org/

